

The St. Elizabeth Spirit Shop



Dear Parents & Guardians,

Welcome to St. Elizabeth School! We are parent volunteers in charge of the Spirit Shop, the place to buy your child's mandatory PE uniform and other spirit items. (*Regular uniform items are ordered through Flynn O'Hara.*) We will send you an invitation link from Shopify this week so that you can activate your Spirit Shop account. If you do not see the invitation in your mailbox, please check your spam folder. Once you click on the link, you will be able to access your Spirit Shop account to order your merchandise for next year.

Please note: The universal password for the Spirit Shop site at www.spiritshopsaints.com is "saints101" (all lowercase). Once you log into the Spirit Shop website and place items in your cart, you will then be prompted to sign into your Spirit Shop account. Your username will be your email and your password will be the one associated with your account.

Please place your order by May 27th to ensure that your family will have merchandise that fits your child(ren) next year. We are working with our vendors so that we have items ready for you as soon as possible!

Returns/Exchanges: All items can be returned or exchanged if tags are still attached by contacting spiritshopsaints@gmail.com Your child will be able to try the items on at home and make sure that they fit properly, and then you will be able to make exchanges.

PE Uniform Policy: The uniform policy can also be found on our website at www.spiritshopsaints.com under "Uniform Policy." (Website password is "saints101")

Our mandatory P.E. wear can be purchased through our Spirit Shop.

J <u>K - 1ST:</u> (Your child has PE 1x per week.)	2ND - 8TH: (Your child has PE 2x per week.)
1 PE shirt 1 pair of PE shorts^^ 1 pair of sweatpants^^ 1 or 2 hoodies**	1 or 2 PE shirts (Please note that shorts must not fall more than 2 inches above the knee.) 1 or 2 pair of PE shorts 1 or 2 pair of sweatpants 2 hoodies
^^JK and petite K students may need to purchase the sweatpants or shorts at Flynn O'Hara because they carry smaller sizes.	If you have any questions or concerns please send an email to spiritshopsaints@gmail.com and we will be happy to assist you.
**The reason we suggest 2 hoodies is because your child can wear the hoodie to school every day and most students do.	

If you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to **spiritshopsaints@gmail.com** and we will be happy to assist you.

The Spirit Shop Committee